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AN IMPORTANT MESSAGE FOR 
NEW HAMPSHIRE 

ELECTRIC CUSTOMERS

Notice of Rebate   

As part of the Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative, 
the State of New Hampshire participates in the 
quarterly auction of emissions allowances that 
comprise the state’s annual allocation of carbon 
dioxide emissions. In accordance with NH state 
regulations, any auction revenue in excess of one 
dollar received for each allowance is to be rebated 
to all retail electric customers in the state. For 
the period August 2022 to July 2023, your total 
delivery charge includes a credit of $0.00407 per 
kWh associated with this rebate. This equates to 
a monthly savings of approximately $2.44 for a 
customer using 600 kWh per month.


